
Users of open Wifi (or similar) should not be considered 'subscribers' in the terms of the 
code, as doing so places an undue burden on social organisations and non-profits use of 
wifi. Libraries, social groups, adhoc meetings, etc commonly provide open wifi access for 
their patrons. Counting their users as 'subscribers' under the code would seriously limit the 
use of wifi by social groups. 


